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                                                11th June 2017 – The Most Holy Trinity 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 10th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 Sunday 11th 9.00 am  Gerard Moran 

 Sunday 11th 10.30 am  The First Holy Communicants & Their Families 

 Monday 12th 9.30 am  Private Intention (J.P.) 

 Tuesday 13th 9.30 am  The Mattarello Family 

 Wednesday 14th 10.00 am  Requiem Mass for Russell Hughes  

 Thursday 15th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Friday 16th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Saturday 17th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

 Saturday 17th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners  

 Sunday 18th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 18th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

     Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am 
  

Holy Hour of Intercession To pray for the success of the Shrewsbury Youth Mission Team, students 

from the Franciscan University, Steubenville who are visiting schools in the Diocese until the end of 

July, are also leading 6 Holy Hours in parishes around the Diocese to pray for this intention. These are 

on Wednesday 14 June at 7pm at St Michael and All Angel's, Woodchurch; Thursday 15 June at 7pm 

at Sacred Heart & St Peter, Baguley; Friday 16 June at 3pm at the Poor Clare Monastery, Ellesmere; 

and on Wednesday 21 June at 7pm at the Carmelite Monastery, Birkenhead.  All are most welcome to 

attend and to share in this prayer. 

 

2017 'Celebrating Young People Awards' - 23 November We all know young people making our 

families, communities and world a better place. We'd like to hear all about them, so that we can share 

their stores, celebrate their commitment and inspire others. The Awards celebrate those young people 

living out Catholic social teaching in their lives and communities. This year the Award Ceremony is 

timed to take place just a few days before National youth Sunday in November. A young person or 

group (aged 11-25) who you nominate could join us for the glittering ceremony in London, with guest 

of honour, Archbishop Malcolm McMahon (Chair of the Catholic Education Service). There are seven 

categories to nominate people for, including promoting peace and fostering community. There is also 

an award for an inspiring adult youth leader. Check out the categories and resources 

at millionminutes.org/awards & to nominate visit millionminutes.org/nominate 

 

Russell Hughes RIP 

Your prayers are asked for Russell Hughes, who sadly died recently. His funeral will take place on 

Wednesday 14th June. May he rest in peace. 

 

Pause for Hope – Sunday 11th June 2017 

On Sunday 11th June at 3pm, an Ecumenical Service will be held at Caldy Valley Neighbourhood Church, 

Caldy Valley Road, Chester, CH3 5PR for families and friends affected by cancers. This is an opportunity 

to gather, offer prayers and find comfort in faith with others in a similar position. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw 

Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the following food 

donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, 

veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
http://www.millionminutes.org/awards
http://www.millionminutes.org/nominate


   
  
  

 
 
   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parish First Holy Communion & Thanksgiving Masses 2017 

 

This year's First Holy Communion Mass take places this Sunday, 11th June at 10.30 am. 

Please pray for the candidates & their families: 

 

Sofia and Alice Lucarini 

William King 

Emilia Winter 

Lukas Schwarzmayr 

 

There will also be a Thanksgiving Mass celebrated on Sunday 25th June at 10.30 am. After 

this mass, the celebration will continue in the Parish Hall, all parishioners are invited to join 

in the festivities with the children and their families. 
 

 

Day for Life – Sunday 18th June 2017 

Each year, Day for Life provides an opportunity to reflect on the dignity of every human person, 

both young and old, and to pray for and support all life from conception to natural death. This 

year’s Day for Life provides us with an opportunity to reflect, to pray and to offer practical & 

emotional support, especially for those who have lost a child and for those women who are anxious 

about their pregnancy. 

There will be a retiring collection next week to support the crucial work of Day for Life that will 

enable the Church to fund the Anscombe Bioethics Centre (formerly the Linacre Centre), as well as 

projects that seek to care for life at every stage and in every condition. Please visit 

www.dayforlife.org 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa 

Gardens Day 24th June 10.30am to 4.30 pm 

Just a perfect day! Wilmslow Wells presents their 25th Gardens Day, with 19 open gardens, of which 

three are completely new and several others are welcome returners following a break of some years 

Refreshments are offered in several of the gardens and our popular lunches are served at St. John’s 

Church Rooms, Knutsford Road from 11.30 am to 2.30 pm. 

Tickets, which have a map, give admission to all the gardens. They are £12 on the day, from any 

garden or St John’s, or £10 in advance from Chelsea Flowers, (Wilmslow) 

Enquiries: Phone 01625 522552 or 01625 520193. 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers & Readers Appeal 

Owing to several Eucharistic Ministers leaving the Parish, we need additional Eucharistic Ministers at 

the Sunday 10.30am Mass to replace them. If you feel that you could help out at the Sunday 10.30am 

Mass, please give your name (and telephone number) to Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as 

possible as the new Rota for the second half of 2017 is being prepared. Full training will be provided.  

 

It would be most helpful if one or two more readers could be found for the Sunday 9.00am Mass. 

If you feel that you could help out at the Sunday 9.00am Mass, please give your name (and telephone 

number) Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as possible as the new Rota for the second half of 

2017 is being prepared. Full training will be provided.   
 

North Cheshire Serra: Upcoming Meetings 

On Thursday, 15th June, Gerard Humphreys will give a talk entitled "Memorable Rogues" 

On Thursday, 6th July, our Chaplain, Fr. Cogliolo will give a talk on “The Lateran Treaties.” 

The meetings are at Christ Church, Heald Green. Everyone very welcome.  If you can, please ring 

Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) by the Tuesday preceding the meeting.  Mass is at 7.30pm followed 

by a light supper and the talk. 

 

Churches Together at the Wilmslow Show, Sunday 9th July 2017 

Churches Together will have a presence at this year’s Wilmslow Show on Sunday, 9 July from 11 am 

until 5 pm., on the Carnival Field, Wilmslow, SK9 5NG.  The celebrated band, ‘Epiphany’, will provide 

'sound portraits' to visitors, there will be opportunities for people to express themselves in prayers, 

information will be available on what services the churches/chapels offer to the wider community, 

and members will be available to spread the message of what our faith communities offer in 

worship, activities and fellowship.  They would be grateful for volunteers to help staff the stall in 

two-hour slots. Please see Father Anthony if you are able to help. 

 

Pope Francis wants to hear what you think! 

In the lead-up to the Synod on Young People, the Faith and Vocational Discernment, Pope Francis 

told young people the Church “wishes to listen to your voice, your sensitivities and your faith; even 

your doubts and your criticism.” Young people (13-29) in England and Wales can do so in an online 

poll. There is a different poll seeking the views of anyone who is a parent, grandparent, teacher, 

chaplain, youth worker, priest - or anyone who regularly engages with young people. The 

information collected will contribute to the working instrument for the Synod scheduled for October 

2018 in Rome. 

The two online surveys created by the Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales will be open until 

Friday 30th June 2017 to collect views, and should only take around 20 minutes to complete. 

 

If you have any questions, please email synod2018@cbcew.org.uk 

More info and links to the polls on www.catholicyouthwork.com 

 

 

www.dayforlife.org
mailto:synod2018@cbcew.org.uk
http://www.catholicyouthwork.com/

